
CITY OF MANGUM PUBLIC HEARING MINUTES: 
 

Tuesday, April 2nd, 2019 at 6:30 p.m. 
Mangum City Hall Annex 
131 North Oklahoma 
Mangum, Oklahoma 

 
The public hearing meeting notice was posted in compliance with the Open Meeting Act 
and the following was stated by Mary Jane Scott, Mayor in the public hearing: 
 
1. The City of Mangum is in the process of applying for a Community Development Block 

Grant through the Oklahoma Dept. of Commerce to make improvements to the city’s 
water system by drilling a new water well. 

 
2. The project will benefit low to moderate income leveled citizens. 
 
3. The project will not likely result in the displacement or relocation of any citizens. 
 
4. The City of Mangum will provide technical assistance to groups representative of 

persons of low and moderate income that may request assistance in developing 
proposals.  The level and type of assistance to be provided is at the discretion of the 
City of Mangum and does not necessarily include providing funding to such groups. 

 
5. The grant request amount will be approximately $310,825.00. 
 
6. The City will make a local investment and leverage amount of approximately 

$79,525.00. 
 
7. Authorization will be given to the Mayor to sign the CDBG application in the formal 

board meeting by approval of a resolution. 
 

If the project is funded, the public will be notified of the completion of the project by 
conducting a public hearing at the closing out of the grant.  This public hearing will be to 
invite citizens for input on the project according to the Citizens Participation Plan which 
will be approved in a formal council meeting.   
 
All public comments were positive.     (Seal) 
 

 
________________________________  __________________________ 

    Billie Chilson, City Clerk                        Date Approved 
 

________________________________  __________________________ 
   Mary Jane Scott, Mayor            Date Approved 

 


